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Contact
Name:

Sherika Notestone

Enter your
Comment or
Complaint:

I am enthused to hear about the opportunity of Chipmunk
Solar Farm being proposed in my community, Pickaway
County. When an economic opportunity like this is presented, I
believe we should welcome it with open arms. The benefits to
this project are great, but it also increases the likelihood that
other businesses want to come here since they see we are
open to growth and development. I encourage you to support
Chipmunk Solar Farm. 21-0960-EL-BGN
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